We hope that everyone is staying safe and warm this 2nd Friday of the month!  Though the January 1st Friday Flash was emailed last Friday, we have a few items to follow-up on today, so here is a brief “2nd Friday Flash”!

Reminder:  No School on Monday for the Martin Luther King, Jr. Day Holiday! See everyone on Tuesday! 

Catholic Schools Week Dinner/Dance Deadline Next Week & Volunteer Opportunity:  
All parents are invited to this fun evening to celebrate our school community to kick off this year’s Catholic Schools Week activities.  See attached reminder with the QR code for getting your tickets.  Please RSVP by Wednesday, 1/17/24.  

The Home & School’s Teacher Appreciation Committee is asking for parent volunteers to help set up for the dinner dance on Friday, 1/26, and Saturday, 1/27.  Click here to sign up to help: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084CACA72DA4FB6-47195162-2024  

Sell Extra Raffle Tickets to Get a Chance for a $5000 Tuition Discount in ’24-‘25:
Don’t forget to sell your Big Raffle tickets!  All ticket stubs and money are due back to the school office no later than Monday, 1/22/24.  The drawings will be held at the Catholic Schools Week Dinner/Dance on Saturday, 1/27/24.  Tickets can be purchased online at https://tinyurl.com/CTKDSRaffle23   Families who sell a minimum of 50 tickets will be in a drawing for a $5000 tuition credit towards 2024-25 charges.  Additional entries are earned for every 30 tickets sold above the first 50.  See News page on the school website for full details.  

The CTK 8th Grade Tournament next Thursday – Saturday needs volunteers to work gate and concessions.  Click here to sign-up: http://tinyurl.com/CTKBB8thTourney 

The Class of 2025 is bringing back Breakfast Taco Tuesday!  They will be selling breakfast burritos on Tuesday, 1/23/24.  Pre-orders are appreciated and due by Monday, 1/22.  Click on attachment for an order form.  

National Catholic Schools Week is coming up at the end of this month, 1/27 – 2/2/24.  We are excited to share what makes CTK Schools the perfect place for students to receive their education to prepare them for their futures.  Many activities, fun dress days and other events including the Winter Open House are scheduled for the week.  Click on the attachment to see what is planned for each day.   

As a reminder, CTK Diocesan Schools will follow Lubbock ISD’s lead on any school weather delays or closings.  You will receive a parent alert from CTK Schools to confirm schedule changes should they be necessary.  


